September 21, 2018
Reminders from the Office

Kissick’s Korner

Happy Fall Vencil Brown families!

As we move further into the school term, we find that many families have
questions or need help from our teachers and school staff. We are always
ready to help and are accustomed to being in communication with our
families. Here are a few guidelines that will help us all be better
communicators.

Your child's teacher is busy teaching every day. Those instructional minutes
are precious to us and we work very hard to maximize our teaching/learning
time. Every teacher has 24 hours to respond to emails or voice mails.
Sometimes it is not possible to contact you during the school day, and the best
time is after school. Learning is best when there is uninterrupted time in the
classroom. The office will only interrupt the classroom in an emergency.

All of us lead busy lives. With the advent of new technology it is easy to
reach out to anyone at any time. Please allow our teachers the allotted time
to respond to your questions as we work together for the best education of

your child.

Mark your Calendars! Please come and joih us for the
Fall Festival
Friday, October 19th
5:30 tO 8:00 pm.
Cofme enjoy a great family time at Brown with Carnival Sames, activities and
food. Costumes may be worh to the Festival, but
NO MAGSKS or WEAPONS.
Volunteers gre needed— many hands make lighter work!l 4ny amount of
titme you Cah volunteer will help insure another successful
Brown Fall Festival! WE MEED YOO

More information will be coming soon.




Thank You

A blg thankyou to the American Leglon Auxiliary, Unit 169,
Adwmiral Bonnie Butler, Rita FLH nn, President Jean Meglnnls and
Julie slater for donating the American flag and the
california flag. They will be displayed proudly on the stage
in den for all to adwire. Thank you for your generosity.

Skate Night and PTC Meeting

Tuesday, October 9th

Roller King 6-8

Skate night is a family fun night. Parents must stay with their children
or designate another adult who is responsible to stay with their child.

Extra bonus, PTC will be holding their October meeting at Roller King

Come and join us for some exercise and fun!

EMERGENCY
CONTACT
INFORMATION
UPDATES

It is imperative that we have updated information in the case of
an accident or illness at school. Please stop by the front desk to
make any necessary changes.

amazonsimile
N7

You shop. Amazon gives.

A HUGE Thank You to our PTC for
helping to bring this wonderful
disability awareness program to
Vencil Brown. This is a “hands-on”
program that all of our 4th and
5th graders got to experience.
Students participated in a
two-part program including hands
on activity stations enabling them
to experience and become more
aware of some physical and
mental disabilities.

Family Dinner Night:

Tuesday, September 25th is
a Family Dinner Night
Fundraiser. Join us for

dinner to raise money for
Brown Elementary.

4-8PM
781 Pleasant Grove Blivd.
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